
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 

Another busy and exciting week has come to an end. It has been great to see our year 5 
children this week stepping up to take over some of the year 6 roles while they are away 
in London. I know that these roles will be in safe hands next year! 

In School this Week 

Year 6 have been on their trip to London and despite challenges with the railways they 
have had a great time and really enjoyed themselves. Year 5 have completed their class 
assembly and shown some of their many talents. Year 3 have been out to take part in a 
performance of the magic flute with Tees Valley music. Year 1 have been looking at 
healthy eating and have been juicing fruit as part of their DT topic. Year 2 have been out 
on a visit to Portrack Marsh habitat hunting. 

Non Uniform Day 

The PTA have organised a summer raffle for our upcoming summer fair. To support this, 
school will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 28th June, children are asked, if they 
are able to, to give a donation towards the raffle. 

PTA 

Reminder that there will be an AGM meeting to discuss the constitution of the PTA and 
the proposed changes on Friday 12th of July at 3.30 in the school staffroom before the 
summer fair.  

SEND Coffee Morning 

Next week is the final SEND coffee morning of the year 9am until 11am. Please see SEND 
newsletter for more details. Everybody is welcome! 

Sun Cream 

As the weather has eventually changed (I’m not sure for how long) and it is becoming 
sunnier please can parents remember to apply sun cream to children before they come 
into school to ensure that they don’t get sunburn when outside and also bring a hat. We 
will, of course, ensure that if any extreme weather occurs we will take appropriate 
actions. 

Eco club 

Our Eco club are learning about ‘plastic free July’ and how we can take part in this 
challenge in our community…find out more soon!  

Have a lovely weekend.    

Mr Sanderson 
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We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 

 
Tuesday 25th June 

Year 1 Saltburn Trip 

 

Friday 12th July 5pm  

Summer Faye  

 

Thursday 4th July 

Year 2 Farm Visit 

 

 

Class Assemblies 

 
Nursery – 25th June 9.30am 

Reception – 2nd July 2.30pm 

Year 1 – 4Th July 2.30pm 

Year 2 – 27th June 2.30pm 

Year 3 – 16th July 2.30pm 

Year 4 – 11th July 2.30pm 

Year 6 – 22nd July 6.30pm 


